
Shea Butter in Mali
However, they encounter numerous challenges when it comes to
transporting  the  shea  from  their  farms  to  storage  and
processing facilities. Additionally, the water requirements at
the  processing  center  prove  physically  demanding  for  the
women,  thereby  reducing  their  efficiency  in  other  labor-
intensive tasks. Their primary focus remains on enhancing the
quality  and  quantity  of  their  products.  Achieving  higher
productivity translates to increased wages for the workers,
empowering women to allocate their earnings where it holds the
most significance.

This,  in  turn,  ensures  that  their  children  are  no  longer
forced to forgo their education or engage in domestic chores.
The  greater  the  value  they  can  incorporate  into  their
products,  the  more  profit  they  are  likely  to  generate.

Challenges and Benefits
Women confront various obstacles in transporting shea from
their farms to storage and processing locations. Furthermore,
the strenuous water demands at the processing center hamper
their productivity in other physically demanding tasks. Their
primary goal is to enhance both the quality and quantity of
their products. Improved productivity results in higher wages
for the workers, enabling women to allocate their income where
it is most needed. Consequently, their children are no longer
compelled to forego education or engage in household chores.
Increasing  the  value  of  their  products  also  holds  the
potential  for  greater  profits.

https://kenaff.fo-library.org/videos/shea-butter-in-mali/

